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From: Sharon Wray [mailto:Sharon.Wray@contactenergy.co.nz]  
Sent: Friday, 7 October 2016 11:27 a.m. 
To: Ian Wilson <Ian.Wilson@gasindustry.co.nz> 
Subject: Submission on Gas Transmission Access Single Code Options paper – Part 1 
 
Ian 
 
Thanks for the opportunity to submit on the Single Code Options Paper. 
 
Contact is comfortable with the approach the GIC is taking and agrees with the proposed initial 
scope of the options and the process outlined in the paper for developing a single access code. 
 
If you have any questions or require any information please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
Sharon 
 
Sharon Wray 
Fuels Manager 
Fuels Trading 
ph: +64 4 462 1119 

mob: +64 27 688 5034  
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